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In the name of God, the Compassionate, the Merciful

Ref:2050/10460

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, and with reference to the communication number
UA IRN 24/2016 dated 7 September 2016, has the honour to submit herewith the reply of the L.R.
Iran with regard to Ms. Homa Hoodfar's case.

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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Office of the United Nations High Commissioner
for Human Rights (OHCHR)

Palais des Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 10

Fax: 022.917.90.08



The following information has been provided by the "High Council for

Human Rights of the Judiciary of the Islamic Republic of Iran":

“According to the General Department of Justice of Tehran Province, upon
issuing of the bill of indictment of Ms. Homa Hoodfar, the case was referred
to Branch 15 of Tehran Revolutionary Court. On payment of the collateral

(the bail), she was released and left the country.”



